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Greetings:  The LaBrae BOE held their regular monthly meeting Monday, November 15, 2021, in the Complex 
Auditorium and conducted the following business: 
 

• Approved the minutes of the October 11, 2021 Regular Board Meeting. 
• Approved the October Financial Report as presented by the Treasurer. 
• Accepted the Five-Year Forecast for fiscal year 2022 as presented by the Treasurer. 
• Approved the Energy Sales Agreement with Engie Resources, LLC, per the Master Electric Agreement 

with the Ohio Schools Councils Power 4 Schools energy purchasing program, effective January 1, 2022 
through December 31, 2023. 

• Approved the resignation of Pauline Stone, a classified employee, from the position of bus driver, 
effective October 21, 2021. 

• Approved the resignation of Charles Woloschak, a classified employee, from the position of bus driver, 
effective October 29, 2021. 

• Employed Ashley Bush as a five-hour custodian, on a one-year limited contract, effective November 15, 
2021, pending successful completion of required background checks and drug screening. 

• Hired the following head coaches:  
o Varsity Boys Bowling - Jim Huff 
o Varsity Girls Bowling - Demetra Noble 
o Varsity Girls Basketball - Mandy Rowe 
o Varsity Boys Basketball - Chad Kiser 
o Varsity Boys Baseball - Jim Bailey 

• Approved an additional athletic supplemental contracts for the 2021-2022 school year. 
• Approved the second reading and subsequent adoption of a Board Policy addition, revisions and 

replacement. 
• Approved the use of facilities request for the LaBrae Elementary PTO to hold their annual Breakfast 

with Santa on Saturday, December 11, 2021 with set-up taking place on Friday, December 10, 2021. 
 
 


